THE HEDLEY OUT & ABOUT CLUB



The usual “hot” ticket of the Hedley Out & About club is the wine tasting event at “Shalom”. This year was no exception, and once again the occasion lived up to its billing. Our generous and dependable hosts, Alec and Sheelagh, provided the ever present warm and congenial atmosphere in which members could enjoy a “New World .v. Old World” variety of wines from such diverse countries as England, Spain, Hungary, Morocco, USA, South Africa and Italy.

The evening began with a tasty “sparkler” from England, and progressed through acidic whites to the full-bodied reds, and ended with a treacly, sweet, 30 year old sherry. Each tasting was complimented by a food offering chosen especially to accompany the wine being drunk (our thanks go to Dawn, Di, Sally, Sarah and Sheelagh for the well-judged and extremely tasty provender). Speaking for myself, I'm pretty sure an evening's fare has never included Moroccan pasties, oxtail soup and chocolate truffles before.

I am also sure, if the continuous, convivial chatter and laughter was anything to go by, everyone had a wonderful time. So, our grateful thanks are once again extended to Alec and Sheelagh for opening up their home to such a bunch of reprobates, and to everyone who contributed to the evening, in the setting up, the smooth running, and the extensive clearing and tidying up after the event.

Let's hope our chair has managed to deliver the flowers by now!   She is not the only amnesiac though, our official photographer forgot his camera!

For more information about the Hedley Out & About Club please email outandaboutclub@gmail.com or telephone Sarah Hornby (885815) or Sally Weymouth (884523). 

You can see our website at:- www.outandaboutclub.wordpress.com. We look forward to hearing from you.

